
Dear Friends: 

In the Psalms it tells us to Praise God with a Joyful Noise! It 
encourages us to Praise God with loud clashing cymbals (we only 
have a tambourine). Paul writes that we should rejoice in the 
LORD always, again, he says, rejoice! We will try to do that on 
Sunday! 
 
ALSO, though it is good to welcome all to our church no matter 
what they wear or what their comfort level is. Sometimes, it is 
good to up our game and show up in our best or wildest or clothes 
we only wear for special occasions. Jesus when he went up the 
mountain with Peter and James and John to pray, his inner light 
did shine, and all his clothes became a brilliant white. We call it 
Transfiguration Sunday. So, let’s go to the mountaintop together 
on Sunday and let God’s Light Shine through us! 

 
AND THEN! We have a feast awaiting us downstairs with some 
Vegetarian Gumbo, Jambalaya (no fish-GF), Adelle Sausage and 
Beans, salads, breads, desserts (fudge, cookies, GF cake) and 
veggie sushi. If you haven’t signed up, no worries, just bring 
something to share, doesn’t have to be Mardi Gras themed.  
 
FINALLY! We get to eat together after worship and not hurry off. 
It’s been quite a while since we have been able to do that on a 
Sunday morning.  

Peace,  

Pastor Enno 


